
 

 

 

 

 

 

To 

The Editor 

World Journal of Stem Cells 

 

 

Sir, 

 

This is with reference to the English Editing Certificate for non native speakers. English is our 

second language and here in Pakistan the medium of education is English throughout the primary 

and higher school education as well as in graduate schools. I have published many papers as 

corresponding author and I never consulted commercial services for English editing. I request you 

to kindly review the paper. I hope that you will find it appropriate for English language and 

grammar as well as scientific content. 

 

I thank you for your kind support 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Asmat Salim, PhD 

Professor  

Stem Cell Research Laboratory  
PCMD 
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